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Launch Campaign Newsletter #15 – Friday, 3. August 2018 

 
The BepiColombo week at CSG has started 
with the successful execution of SVT-2, driven 
by ESOC. Thanks to perfect preparation and 
organisation of the test by the ESOC team, the 
test objective has already been achieved an the 
end of the first of two allocated days. 
Consequently the second allocated day could be 
used at CSG for open work. 
 
 

 
MTM battery charging was completed and NCR 
investigations have been performed. 
 
BepiColombo MCS count down rehearsal test has 
started and is currently on going. 

 
Inside CSG Jupiter Control 
Room, BC Project 
Manager with a small team 
have started to get familiar 
with the communication 
systems, to be used during 
the launch count down. 

 
 
In parallel to the MCS 
test activities, the MPO 
SA has been unpacked 
and deployed inside the 
deployment rig. Visual 
inspection is on going. 


